
 

 

 

 

 

October 16, 2018 

 

 

Honorable Frank Burt, Jr., Chairman 

Honorable Chris Elliot 

Honorable Tucker Dorsey 

Honorable Charles F. Gruber 

 

Baldwin County Commission 

312 Courthouse Square, Suite 12 

Bay Minette, AL 36507 

 

Re:  Letter of Support – City of Gulf Shores Proposed Traffic Signal 

Coastal Gateway Blvd (County Road 8 East) & Foley Beach Express 

 

Dear Commissioners: 

 

The City of Foley supports the City of Gulf Shores’ request to install a new traffic signal at the 

intersection of Coastal Gateway Blvd. (County Road 8 East) and the Foley Beach Express, and 

also supports the required variance from the Tri-Party Agreement Access Management Plan that 

includes the City of Foley.  The City also acknowledges that this signal request will not 

compromise the integrity of the Foley Beach Express as stated in Volkert Inc.’s letter dated 

September 27, 2018.  Although the City of Foley is not the Permitting Agency for this section of 

the FBE, we expect to benefit from a reduction in traffic on CR 12 between SR 59 and the FBE 

due to this additional connection.  

 

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to me at (251) 943-1545.     

       

Sincerely, 

 

       

 

John Koniar 

Mayor 

City of Foley 

 

cc: 

Baldwin County Engineer 

 

 


